
 
 

 
    

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

California Pacific Section of the Society for Range Management 
3800 Cornucopia Way, Ste A 

Modesto, CA 95358 

Board of Forestry and Fire Protection 
Attn: Eric Hedge 
Regulations Coordinator 
P.O. Box 944246 
Sacramento, California 94244 

Re: 	 “NOTICE OF PROPOSED ACTION: ‘Registered Professional Forester and Certified 
Specialty Amendments, 2019’” 

Dear Mr. Hedge, 

Our organization has reviewed the Board of Forestry’s proposed amendments to Title 14 of the 
California Code of Regulations (14 CCR, Divistion 1.5, Chapter 10). We wish to express our support 
for the amendments as proposed and agree with the Board of Forestry’s assessment that these 
changes provide important clarity regarding the regulatory provisions and disciplinary process 
applicable to Registered Professional Foresters (RPFs), Certified Rangeland Managers (CRMs), and 
potential additional Certified Specialists. 

Thank you for the consideration and attention you have paid to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Mindy Nicoletti 
President, Cal-Pac SRM 

Susan Edinger Marshall 
Chair, CRM Panel, Cal-Pac SRM 
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